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colorado chapter

Sept 1, 1988

The next meeting of the Denver Chapter of FM will be held at the I
of Natural History in the West Auditorium, A

[ote! September 8, 1988
Time! 7:30 FM

Flace! IMNH West Auditorium
FProgam! Diversified

1) A presentation of the results of the Precious Metal Symposium,

2) A report of the new Museum policy changes and how it will effect the
Dienver Chopter of Friends of Mineralogy. This item can have a 1 f

<« impact on the Chapter. This topic could produce some lively conversations,
¢ ;

3) A status report of the update.
4) A mystery program.

Hope to see you fhere.

Sincerely
/u

Jim Hurlbut
Fresident

JFH/jt

Denver Museum of Natural History » c/o Geology Department Qmih.mﬁ.



